
 

 

    Jumping Castle Booking Information 

 

The Fairy Godmothers is a registered Not for Profit Organisation situated in Burnie, assisting the 

Tasmanian community and families who have children with disabilities, special needs and medical 

conditions that require equipment, resources and medical attention. 

 

The 3x3m Minions jumping castle was purchased as a fundraising tool for The Fairy Godmothers. 

All proceeds made from jumping castle bookings go straight towards our fundraising efforts. 

 

There are two options available for booking the Jumping Castle- 

Option 1 - If your event is a private event e.g.- birthday party or one that you would like to offer 

free rides to participants, there is an hourly fee (a minimum of 2 hours is required) and if outside 

of the Burnie area a mileage fee will apply. 

Please send in the details of your event and ask for a quote. 

  

Option 2 - If your event is a public event where participants will be charged for rides, we are 

happy to attend free of charge, or pay a small stall fee. We will charge participants $3 a turn and 

keep the proceeds we have raised on the day. 

 
 Please note- If your event has a ticket system, we would prefer to be included in the ticket system and then 

 reimbursed the takings. If you will be having a ticket system at your event, please inform us prior to booking the 

 Jumping Castle. 
 

For further enquires please contact: 

Phone: 0417 380 268 Email: bookings@thefairygodmothers.com.au 

 

We look forward to your booking and your support to The Fairy Godmothers. 

 

 


